
 
 
 
 

 

2
0

1
6

-1
0
1

2
 

 

October 17, 2019 

Bowness sanitary main replacement 

The City of Calgary, Water Services will be 
commencing a sanitary main replacement on the  
5400 block of Bowness Rd NW (please see reverse 
for map).  This work is necessary to ensure continued 
operations of our system. 
 
The work will commence on or about October 21, 2019 
and is anticipated to be completed on or about October 
28, 2019. Our hours of operation are between 6:30 a.m. 
to 6:30 p.m. with the understanding that this may 
change due to unplanned issues or emergency priority-
work. We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience 
this may cause.  

 
Service Disruptions 
At this time, we do not anticipate any disruption to the 
services. During construction, your normal 
garbage/recycling collection services will not be 
affected.  
 

Traffic  

During the replacement please obey all worksite 

signage in place including the required traffic and No 

parking signs control measures. The traffic control 

measures, such as detours, lane closures or sidewalk 

closures, are required to ensure the safety of the 

workers and the public.   

  

Parking 

There will be no parking in the effected shutdown 

area.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you 
We understand that these repairs are an 
inconvenience and we apologize. The repairs are 
necessary to ensure that the sanitary (sewer) system 
is fully operational.  
Water Services is committed to completing these 
repairs in as timely manner as possible.  
 
Thank you, in advance, for your patience. 
 
Questions or Concerns 
If you have any questions or concerns or would like 
more information please contact:  
311 (24 hours, 7 days a week). 
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